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Welton Primary School 
Elloughtonthorpe Way 
Welton 
Brough 
HU15 1TJ 

We, at Welton, have a dream that our children will be proud, happy and confident; knowing that they are being nurtured, 

challenged and encouraged to ignite their own unique spark of genius, so that it catches fire and shines. 

Date:               

Dear  
 

In September 2022, the Department of Education provided school with new guidance to help schools work 
with families to improve attendance at school.  
 

We understand that there are barriers to children attending school and we want to work with our families to 
identify and remove any barriers, as well as having a good understanding of any medical needs that affect 
regular attendance.  
 

As part of this work, we will be communicating with our families more regularly about attendance, this will 
help us work together to improve attendance and secure the best possible outcomes for your child.  
 

We would like to congratulate you and your child for maintaining attendance above 98%.  Being in school 
is important to your child’s achievement, wellbeing, and wider development. Evidence shows that the 
students with the highest attendance throughout their time in school gain the best GCSE and A Level 
results.    
 
 

Currently, x’s attendance is x%, this is a fabulous achievement, and we hope that this continues.   
 
 

 
  
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs N Pidgeon 
Headteacher  

 
 


